Editor,
Phundria

PO Box 9999

CARLISLE

CA1 1AA

Dear Sir,

I was an enthusiastic visitor to your site for several years till it disappeared from Freeserve. I just found it again and would like to contribute an article. I've been a fairly low-ranking Civil Servant for the last five years or so, and in the course of my work I've come into contact with many government IT specialists and I know what they're up to.

If you're interested, please let me know.

Yours faithfully,

Sabena Schleer

